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NOTICE FOR 1
ST

 YEAR STUDENTS 
 

 

This is to inform all 1
st
 year students that                       

Dr. Debi Prasad Duari, Director of Birla Planetarium 

will deliver a Seminar on “Challenges and aspect of 

Astronomy” at SIT Hall at 2.30 P.M. on Saturday,       

30
th

 August, 2014.  

 

After 5 P.M.  a Mental Health Promotion Awareness 

Camp under Youth Counseling Project of Ramakrishna 

Mission Vivekananda University will also be held on that 

day. 

 

First year students along with their parents may enroll 

their names to the Reception desk within 1.30 P.M. 

tomorrow.  Finally, 60 students will be enrolled on first-

cum-first serve basis. 

 
 

_____________________ 

            Principal 

 
 


